
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 7/2/2010 9:51:20 AM

'Churchill, Susannah' (susannah.churchill@cpuc.ca.gov)
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); 'Simon, Sean 
A.' (sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:
Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: PG&E ARRA Update / July 2010

Confidential

Hi Susannah:

Attached is the July update. The sole addition to the list this month is Brodie, a 102 MW wind facility in 
Kern County. The document also reflects progress with the other projects since our June update. 
Please let me know if you have any questions.

Enjoy your holiday.

Redacted
Regulatory Relations Manager 
Pacific Gas & Electric Co.

Redacted

SB GT&S 0789859

mailto:susannah.churchill@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov

